Greenmount Village Pre-School
The Old School
Brandlesholme Road
Greenmount, Bury
Lancs
BL8 4DS

Tel: 01204 886276 07923555529 (mob)
greenmountpreschogl@hotmail.co.uk www.greenmountpreschool.ik.org

Mr Ed Cheadle
Chairman, ELMC Community Fund
East Lancashire Masonic Charity
Hewlett Court,
Newcombe Road
Holcome Brook
Bury
BLO 9XJ
' ' 10 July 2014

Dear Mr Cheadle,
ELMC Community Fund - Greenmount Village Pre-School

We are delighted to have received a cheque for £1,500 from the ELMC Community
Fund and write to express our sincere thanks for your donation to Greenmount
Village Pre-School. It will make a huge difference to the resources and activities
provided for the children that attend.

Greenmount Village Pre-school closes on the 18" July for the summer holidays,
therefore we plan to arrange a formal presentation and photographs in September. |,
along with Mr Ashton will ensure all details of newspaper articles and photographs
are sent to yourself.

Many thanks once again. .
RECEIVED

Yours sincerely, . 14 JUL 201

Jannine Robinson
Greenmount Village Pre-School Administrator
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